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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therrisult, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCE 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs —at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Michael Rowland

1343 Leverenz Road
Naperville, Illinois 60564
bmcs39@yahoo.com
6303693087
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Carole Lenihan
1912 Prairie Sq #233
Schaumburg, IL 60173
clenihan@gmail .com
847—458—1293
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Deer Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

DALE CARLSON
24563 S. GOLDFINCH CT.
CHANNAHON, IL 60410
REDHEAD0261@AOL.COM
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control

regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,

and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects

in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local

communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal

services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was

expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Diane Kutschke
9004 W. Southview Ave.

Brookfield, IL 60513
dakut0623@comcast.net
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees ere union members,

and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more then was

expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kathy Hess
1719 59th Place
LaGrange, IL 60525
krhass@sbcgloblal.net
708—246—4343
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Deer Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plents and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Michael Bement
24360 Shawnee Lane
Manhattan, Illinois 60442
mvbement@gmail.com
815 931 7210
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therrisult, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jan Lechowicz
843 E. Lockwood Circle
Naperville,, IL 60563
janlechowicz@aol.com
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the varianbe, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Keith Albaugh
125 wingfoot dr
Springfield , IL 62704
Kdalbaugh@gmail.com
2177613919

lofi 2/19/139:44AM



February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therrieult:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that

supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,

and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal

services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions

targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was

expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Emery Peyton
4112 Lincoln Swing #209
Ames, IA 50014
etpeyton@iastate.edu
5154023038

Page 1 of 1



2/1 9/201 tps://owa.rnse3 .exchange.ms!exchange/supportrp4.

February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mark Drozd
13247 meadow lane
Plainfield, 11 60585
Markdrozd@yahoo.com
630—272—7111
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February 19, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses end help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Susan Stocklose
14729 Langley
Dolton, Illinois 60419
abns9llo@sbcglobal . net
708—849—8482
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

scott spilis
2301 nottingham dr
naperville, il 60565
sgs351@excite.com
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3219

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket Mo. PCE 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Rachel Worden
805 Thomas drive
Morris, Ii 60450
Rachellee97@hotmail .com
2176227558

lofi 2/19/139:44AM



February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Deer Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
end hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

matthew arnold
1221 mayfield dr
ames, ia 50014
myarnold@iastate.edu
5155598200
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket Mo. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Rachel Barker
125 Wheeler Ave.
Joliet, IL 60436
Rachel .m. barker@gmail.com

lofi 2/19/139:44AM



February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs —at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Lindsay Brandt
5305 Franklin Avenue
Western Springs, IL 60558
lnbgf2@mail .mst. edu
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Douglas George Jr
109 Minton Rd
Joliet, IL 60436
douglasgeorge3l9l977@yahoo .com
8152725487
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

myra grachan
1513 waverly place
joliet, Illinois 60435
myragrachen@gmail.com
8155826252
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Braun Fenili
3605 overlook dr
Joliet, Ii 60436
8raum1969@yahoo .com
815 577 6582

2/19/13 9:45 AM
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kristen Brandt
5305 Franklin ave
Western Springs, Illinois 60558
kbrandt23@comcast.net
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re Support for Midwest Generations Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Fred McDonald
7943 Richardson Ln
Tinley Park, Illinois 60487
fredmaclo@sbcglobal.net
815—806—7088

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:45 AM



February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Terry Kosmatka
19321 Parker Road
Mokena, Illinois 60448
tkosmatka@mwgen.com
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products end services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

christine pelley
1001 hudson drive
Joliet, IL 60431
pelleychristine@yahoo .com
779 225 4986

I of 1 2/19/13 9:45AM



February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Anthony Pandolfi
163 6w1 OSst
Chicago, IL 60643
anthony.pandolfi@marquette.edu
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Blanca Richardson
1434 Almaden Lane
Gurnee, IL 60031
blancarichardson@aol.com
2244756327
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Lisa Nortier
9111 29th street
Brookfield, Illinois 60513
Pineycrk@yahoo . corn
708—387—7118
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kay Cartwright
310 White Ave
Juliet, Ii 60433
kaycees4 @clear . net
815—600—2168
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jim Kestel
909 w. haven aye.
new lenox, il. 60451
j.kestel@comcast.net
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Deer Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Ardis Gregorasb
1213 Colorado. Ave
Joliet, Ii 60435
Agregorash@ yahoo. corn
8157157893
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

john latham
3585 w gardner road
dwight, illinois 60420
jlatham@nabbnet.com
815—325—2117
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Maureen CLENNON
1610 Arden p1
Joliet, Il 60435
Redheadmo@apl .com
8152581425
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Fraher
4 FRahar Drive
Odell, illinois 60460
t . frahar@yahoo.com
815—998—2627
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Ruth Marlow
3128 St. Andrews
PEKIN, Il 61554
Wolramj@hotmail .com
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February 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

irein sims
303 dellwood ave
lockport, il 60441
sims. j@Sbcglobal.net
Sims. j 8 sbcglobal. net
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